
Subject: A wonderful message about some Kansai University students 

 Date: 15 December 2013 09:28:28 GMT+9 

 To: Atsuko Kikuchi, Andrew Barke  

  

 Dear Atsuko and Andrew, 

I wanted to forward this message I received yesterday from one of the BA course 

professors.  The professor didn't have to send this message as she's so busy at this time, 

so it means a lot that she took the time to do so.  Please see below for her message.  

The 5 students taking her course are MM, HN, SO, EK, and NH.  We're grateful that 

these young ladies have made such a great impression on this professor -- representing 

the ELI and Kansai University so well.  I just wanted to share with you this positive 

news! 

 Happiness, 
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 As you know, this semester I have had five English Language Institute students in my 

class through your program.  They haven’t yet taken the final exam, so I can’t yet give 

you their final grades in the course.  But overall they have been excellent students, and 

I have thoroughly enjoyed having them in class.  All five of their grades are currently 

in the B to A- range, so they have been performing at least as well, and better than 

many of the native English speaking, U students.  I’ll provide specific final grades for 

each student when I have them calculated.  But I’d love to have some more of your 

students in my class in the future – the class is Parenting Across Cultures, so it is really 

beneficial to have students from another culture in the class – it really enhanced the 

discussion. 

 Thank you, 
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